
G.N. 2166 Environmental Protection Department

With reference to the Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region Notice No. 
1316 of 4 March 2016 and 11 March 2016 inviting tenders for Contract No.: EP/SP/85/15—North 
West New Territories Refuse Transfer Station Follow-On Contract, it is hereby notified that the 
closing date for receipt of tenders shall be extended to 12.00 noon on Friday, 13 May 2016.

	 In the event a typhoon signal No. 8 or above or a black rainstorm warning is hoisted between 
9.00 a.m. and 12.00 noon on Friday, 13 May 2016, the tender closing time will be postponed to 
12.00 noon on the first working day of the following week. An announcement of the change will 
be made through the radio.

15 April 2016	 Anissa WONG Sean-yee Director of Environmental Protection
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